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Comments: As an Alaska Resident and long time user of this area I am opposed to any new restriction to

motorized access especially any restrictions on the use of snowmachines. The majority of these waters are also

Navigable Waters of the United States and must be kept open to the free navigation and transport thru and

across these waters. Twentymile and Placer Rivers are essential to allow for outdoor recreation and access via

motorized vessels including power boats, Airboats and hovercraft. 


